
SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1J, MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 
Board’s Intergovernmental Task Force 

 February 18, 2020 

 INFORMAL MINUTES 

A meeting of the board’s Intergovernmental Task Force meeting came to order at 3:34 PM at the call of 
Director Rita Moore in the 



Courtney Westling noted that they are going to continue to work on moving forward on their plans but 
they know they need to have a robust outreach process. There will be one Portland Public Schools eighth 
grader on the community advisory committee.  
 
 
Metro Initiatives 
 
Ms. Westling share that in addition to the Transportation Coalition, Metro is holding work



Chair Rita Moore Adjourned the meeting at 4:54 pm. 
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